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Dear Mr Secretary

I am emailing to object to the construction of the new water treatment facility.

As a local resident on the river this project will significantly impact our day to day lives and the environment.

1. Honey Hill is an area with substantial wildlife and green & blue spaces that the villages and city enjoy.

2. Its vital green belt

3. The additional traffic the trucks will negatively impact the roads causing congestion.

4. Moving a water treatment plant even closer to the Cam and farmland (as honey hill is) seems insane give
Anglian Waters track record of polluting.

5. We have no trust in Anglian Water as a company

6. The current facility has more than sufficient capacity

7. We’d rather the money go into cleaning up the Cam.

8. The impact the build and eventual site will have on the landscape will be detrimental to the community and
nature.

If this goes ahead- we will go out and protest everday!

I implore you to think if such a construction were to happen where you live- on green belt in an area prone to
flooding.

Best,

Mr Cooper Henniker




